Dear brothers & sisters in Christ and parents,

On behalf of the Dominican Fathers of Rosaryhill School, we would like to
inform you that our Sunday First Holy Communion Program in English 2023-
2025 for children at the age of 8-9 is starting for registration.

Those who regularly attend Sunday Mass at Rosaryhill School Chapel and
who are interested please encourage and support your children or your friends’
children to join in this program for their formation of faith.

Please submit to Br. Bosco or Ms. Marian a completed Application Form
with your child’s Baptismal Certificate, and the deadline of this registration will
be at the end of September 2023. The Application Forms are available at the
Chapel entrance; you can also download it from the Rosaryhill School Chapel
website.

You will be informed by Email/WhatsApp after acceptance of the said form.
The program will begin on the 8", second Sunday of October, 2023.

If you have any inquiry, please do not hesitate to contact Br. Bosco or Ms.
Marian accordingly.

This announcement has also been posted on both notice boards at the Chapel
entrance.

Welcome to join this program! "“ /

Thank you very much for your full support and God bless you all!

Chapel Rector: Br. Bosco, O.P.

Office Tel.: 2572 0228; 2835 5167 Ms. Marian: 9477 2928



